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Ana Maria Labrador Garcia

From: Katarina Norén <katarina.noren@maxiv.lu.se>
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2018 07:04
To: all maxiv.lu.se
Subject: Age limit for visits to MAX IV

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear colleagues, 
 
At MAX IV Laboratory the age limit for access is 15 years in the ring halls and labs/workshops. Visitors younger than 15 
years are only allowed in the office buildings. You are allowed to bring your children and other family members,  as well 
as other people that would be interested to visit our facility, but if they are younger than 15 years they are only allowed 
in the office buildings. 
Please keep in mind that all visitors must register through the VisitLog in the reception. 
 
I understand that this information is not clear to all. Safety group is working on new safety training material for access to 
the facility and this information will be made clear.  
 
If you have any questions or doubts regarding this matter you are free to contact any member of the Safety group, or at 
safety@maxiv.lu.se. 
 
Best regards, 
Katarina 
__________________________________________________ 
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Katarina Norén, PhD 

Safety & Work environment manager 
MAX IV Laboratory 
Lund University 
P.O. Box 118, SE‐221 00 Lund, Sweden 
Visiting address: Fotongatan 2, 225 94 Lund 
Mobile: +46 709 32 34 23 
www.maxlab.lu.se 


